
 

 

June 17, 2022 

 

RE: Professional Healthcare Liability Self-Insurance for Employees of Virginia Mason Medical Center 

(VMMC) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As of May 31, 2021, VIRGINIA MASON MEDICAL CENTER (VMMC) participates in the CommonSpirit Health 

Healthcare Professional Liability Self Insurance Program.  The current program period is from July 1, 2022 

to July 1, 2023.  The coverage extends to employees within the course and scope of their employment 

duties.  Claims made after termination of employment are covered within the terms and conditions of the 

Program as well, as long as they arise out of activities within the course and scope of employment by 

VMMC.   

Copies of this letter should be considered as valid as the original.  If you have questions, please contact 

VMMC Risk Management at (206)-583-6097. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen M. Markwith, RN, MJ, CPHRM, CHPS, CPPS 

Div. Dir. Risk Management  

Virginia Mason Franciscan Health 

VMRiskManagement@VirginiaMason.org 

 

 


